
 

 
 
 
 Date: 16/11/2023 
 
To,  To, 
The Listing Compliance Department,  The Listing Compliance Department, 
BSE Limited,  National Stock Exchange of India Limited, 
P. J. Tower, Dalal Street,  Exchange Plaza, Bandra Kurla Complex, 
Mumbai – 400001 
Scrip Code: 534809 

 Bandra (East), Mumbai – 400051 
Symbol: PCJEWELLER 

 
Sub.: Corrigendum to intimation under Regulation 39(3) of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and 

Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015  
 
Dear Sir / Ma’am, 
 
This is in continuation to our earlier letter dated 07/11/2023 submitted with the exchanges on 09/11/2023. 
In this regard, we would like to inform that in the abovesaid letter the date of receipt of e-mail from 
Registrar and Share Transfer Agent i.e. KFin Technologies Limited (“KFintech”) was inadvertently 
mentioned as September 7, 2023 instead of November 7, 2023. The correct date of receipt of e-mail by the 
Company from KFintech for issue of duplicate share certificate is November 7, 2023. The error is 
regretted. 
 
All other particulars shall remain unchanged. This corrigendum shall be read with our abovesaid letter.    
 
Kindly take the information on record. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
For PC Jeweller Limited 
 
 
 
(VIJAY PANWAR) 
Company Secretary 
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